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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 2:36 PM
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Paid garbage bill - 1018 Van Buren

Thanks, we’ll attach this email chain to the AR. 
 

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 2:31 PM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) 
<Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Paid garbage bill - 1018 Van Buren 
 
Hello Marcia! 
 
I spoke to this resident and explained the billing process. They are going to go ahead and pay the assessment. Therefore, 
we do not need to submit a TA file. 
 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 
 
 
 

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 1:14 PM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) 
<Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: Paid garbage bill - 1018 Van Buren 
 
Doing email clean-up. Not sure if you already got this for 7/30. 
 

From: Assessments (CI-StPaul) <Assessments@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 3:57 PM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
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<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: Paid garbage bill - 1018 Van Buren 
 
 
 

 

 
Katie Burger 
Executive Assistant 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8567 
F: 651-266-8574 
kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

 
 
From: Laurie Nevers <laurienevers@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 1:21 PM 
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul) <Assessments@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Paid garbage bill - 1018 Van Buren 
 
I received a Notice of Ratification of Assessment concerning the payment of my garbage bill for the first 
quarter of 2020.  This bill has been paid - payment was made directly to Republic Services. 
 
I have attached documentation of the payment.  No assessment is needed.  It would be helpful if the city 
process would include getting updated information from the provider before initiating the assessment 
process. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional documentation.   
 
LAURIE NEVERS 
1018 Van Buren Avenue 
St. Paul, MN  55104 
651-488-7099 phone    
laurie@laurienevers.com 
www.laurienevers.com 
 
CONFIDENTIAL 
This message is being sent by or on behalf of a lawyer; it is meant  for the exclusive use of the intended recipient 
and may contain information  that is privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from  disclosure. If you 
have received this message in error, please notify the sender   immediately by e-mail or by telephone (651-488-
7099)  and delete all copies of the message. 


